
Pass The Pearls is a non-profit organization dedicated to changing the world of women’s 
healthcare, spreading the word about state of the art surgical care for women and 
improving access to minimally invasive surgery. Pass the Pearls is devoted to passing on 
health information to women so that they can be proactive about their treatment options. 
With education, women will be empowered to seek out those surgeons who can provide 
minimally invasive surgery.

Dr. Lori Warren, founder of Pass the Pearls, is a 
gynecologist and a partner with Women First of Louisville. 
As a Minimally Invasive Gynecologic Surgeon, Dr. Warren 
has worked to train other surgeons in less invasive 
surgical procedures. She is an Assistant Clinical Professor 
at the University of Louisville, Dept. of Obstetrics and 
Gynecology. Dr. Warren is the Co-director for the AAGL 
Minimally Invasive Gynecologic Surgery Fellowship with 
the University of Louisville. She is passionately devoted 
to reducing the large number of unnecessary abdominal 
“open” hysterectomies performed in the United States. 
Dr. Warren’s goal is to inform women about their surgical 
options and to help women gain access to the best and 
least invasive procedures.  
Visit the website at Passthepearls.org.
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